
 

JAMESTOWN SCHOOL DISTRICT 

18299 5th AVENUE 

JAMESTOWN, CA 95327 

 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

The Jamestown School District Board of Trustees will hold a PUBLIC HEARING 

during the regular session meeting on Wednesday, August 12, 2020 at 6:00 p.m. or 

as soon thereafter as practicable to receive comments regarding the Children’s 

Internet Protections Act (CIPA). Public comments are welcomed and meeting 

availability will be via Zoom conferencing. The link to the meeting will be posted 

by August 7, 2020 at www.jespanthers.org on the document titled Board Agenda 

8/12/20.  
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